
Extended King’s Birthday 
weekend rail upgrade



Travelling along the 
Western Line

https://at.govt.nz/kingsbirthdayrailupgrades
mailto:Annabelle.Wrigley@at.govt.nz


Travelling along the 
Eastern Line

https://at.govt.nz/kingsbirthdayrailupgrades
mailto:Annabelle.Wrigley@at.govt.nz


Travelling along the Eastern Line: 
Meadowbank Station

https://at.govt.nz/bus-train-
ferry/train-services/train-line-
status

https://at.govt.nz/kingsbirthdayrailupgrades
mailto:Annabelle.Wrigley@at.govt.nz
https://at.govt.nz/bus-train-ferry/train-services/train-line-status
https://at.govt.nz/bus-train-ferry/train-services/train-line-status
https://at.govt.nz/bus-train-ferry/train-services/train-line-status


Travelling along the 
Southern Line

https://at.govt.nz/kingsbirthdayrailupgrades
mailto:Annabelle.Wrigley@at.govt.nz


Travelling along the 
Onehunga Line

https://at.govt.nz/kingsbirthdayrailupgrades
mailto:Annabelle.Wrigley@at.govt.nz


Accessible options when 
trains are not running

If your mobility device is too big to 
bring on a bus, customers can book a 
free mobility taxi through AT’s Contact 
Centre (09 366 6400). It is 
recommended to book a few days 
before travelling to ensure you can be 
accommodated at your desired time. 
During the extended King’s Birthday 
weekend rail upgrades, this service will 
be available to travel between all 
stations.

https://at.govt.nz/kingsbirthdayrailupgrades
mailto:Annabelle.Wrigley@at.govt.nz
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